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since 1985' She has had a number of ap- members. There is statutory provision for a 
po-ntments to statutory bodies. total of thirteen members. 
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ment and brings to the Council an extensive 
Bruce Barbour, Senior Member, Sydney knowledge of administrative law and public ad- 

registry (for 5 years); ministration. 
Elspeth Hallowes, Senior Member, Mel- 

The Council has also farewelled two mem- 
bourne registry (for 5 years). bers whose membership terms expired on 

30 September 1996. Dr Allan Hawke, a Coun- Retirements: 
cil member from February 1994, contributed a Dr Donald Grimes AO, Senior Member, 
va-uable public sector perspective to the work Sydney registry. 



Admin Review is a quarterly bulletin concerned with informing government, private organisations and individu. 
als about developments in federal administrative law and procedure. It is produced under the auspices of thr 
Administrative Review Council but the views expressed in the bulletin are those of the editor or writer and noi 
necessarily the views of the Council or any of its members or the members of any of its committees. Althougb 
every care is taken in the preparation of the publication, no liability is accepted in respect of matters published i r  
it. The purpose of the bulletin is to provide general information and not legal advice. Readers should carefully 
check the detail of legislation, cases and other material included in the bulletin. All inquiries concerning thr 
bulletin, other than subscription inquiries, should be directed to the editor (address on front cover). Subscriptior 
inquiries should be directed to the Australian Government Publishing Service. 


